Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen
Minutes of the March 4, 1996 meeting.

Selectmen present were; Tom Davis, Peter Moore, and Paula
Clemente. Also present was Phil Dwight, Business Manager and
residents Marion and Tom Winchester.

The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m.
1. The minutes of the February 12th meeting were approved.

2. Approved the following - Intent to Cut in the name of Martha
Jennison and Eleanor Lane.

- Deed in the name of Arthur Cole.

— Current Use Application of the
Harris Center.

Denied the following - Current Use reguest by the Thomases
as the Board 4id not agree to the "unproductive"
classification -~ would approve if based on a "white pine"
classification.

3. Signed the 19296 Line of Credit with Primary Bank.

Reviewed the letter from Department of Environmental Services
with relation to Great Brook Dam #00912. Asked that D.E.S. be
notified that it is too late to budget this repair in 1996 as
letter was received too late. Also, can't really draw down pond
in spring.

Reviewed the letter from Department of Transportation re: Gregy
Lake Bridge. Didn't feel we could sign a contract with Bettigole
until funding is fully committed.

Agreed to release Property Records on data disks for $75 provided
work is done by individual requesting the data.

Noted the information that the Stoddard Selectmen will be
perambulating the Stoddard/Antrim Town Line.

Reviewed the 9 request for 1996 abatements. The following four
were denied: Maharishi School of Vedic Sciences, William Pierce,
Alfred Szlapinski and Mary Davidson. Decisions on the following
5 were delayed to the March 11 meeting; Robert Frazier, David and
Jane Corliss, Jane Hill, Marion Nobhle, and Chris Baker S$almon.

Reviewed two requests for reduction of assessment for 19986.
Denied the request on Map 92 lot 238 by Mr. Miller. Will review
the CFX recquest on 2D/650 next week.
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Agreed to review the Tax Land Appeal case of New England Timber
Realty.

The Selectmen discussed taking a position on Senate Bill 2 re:
Conval. No votes were taken.

The Selectmen signed a letter to the Commissioner of Education
expressing their deep concern regarding the possibility of
withholding State Aid to districts not meeting minimum standards.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Philip T. Dwight Business Manager.



